
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Advisory Committee 
May 12. 2022 

 
1. Welcome 

 
2. LCAP Update 

 Mr. Contreras briefly went over the LCAP goals and shared what our 
campus is doing to meet these goals. 

 
3. Dual Enrollment  

a. SGI flyers shared with parents  
b. CTE flyers shared with parents. 

 
4. Reminders 

a. All instruction is on site. We no longer are virtual 
b. 22/23 School Year enrollment comping up 
c. NWEA 
d. Starting the 22/23 school year, all students are required to attend twice a 

week. 
5. Discussion and Parent Feedback 

 Parent Teacher Conferences 12/13, 12/14, 12/15 
 Winter Break 12/16/22-1/9/23, Return 1/10/23 
 Prom 5/19/2023 

 
6. Next meeting date – 11/17/22 

 
7. Adjourn 


